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1.  The January PTA meeting will be held on Thursday, January 25th at 6:00 pm. 
 
2.  The nine weeks will end on January 26th. 
 
3.   Gates County Schools will release at 1:00 PM on Friday, January 26th. 
  
4.  The Gates County Polar Plunge is set for Saturday, January 27th. 
 
5.  The semester break will begin for our students on Monday, January 29th and 
Tuesday, January 30th.  Staff members will be working at school or on leave.  
Students will return to school on Wednesday, January 31st.    
 
6.  Gates County Schools will have school on Saturday, February 3rd to makeup 
time missed due to the snow.  This will be a 1:00 PM early release for students. 
Students can pay $1.00 and wear their pajamas to school.  Money collected will 
go to Gates County Special Olympics. 
 
7.  Report card pick-up is scheduled for February 5, 6, and 7.  Your child’s teacher 
or grade level will send out information regarding appointments or blocks of time 
for their class or grade level. 
 
8.  Additional changes have been added to the revised January 12th school 
calendar to makeup time missed because of last week’s weather.  We will send 
the new calendar home when it is updated.  The changes are as follows:   

March 21st changed to a full day of school 
March 30th changed to a full day of school 
May 25th changed to a full day of school 

 
9.  Don’t forget we are completing middle of the year testing this week.  Please 
make sure your child is present and on time daily. 
	
  


